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We are having a general membership lunch meeting on 

Thursday April 2nd, beginning at 11:45 A.M.  The location will 

be at the Kenmore High School Culinary Classroom.  The     

culinary students will be preparing a hot lunch supervised   

by their teacher/chef Clayton Cundiff.  Parking will be in the 

student lot.  The culinary department has the reputation for 

providing good meals. 
 

Marco Sommerville, Director of Planning and Urban            

Development, is scheduled to be our speaker. 
  

Later on in April, the Kenmore Board of Trade and other   

Kenmore organizations will be working with the City of        

Akron / Keep Akron Beautiful for a clean up on Summit Lake. 

 

We hope to see you at either  

of these events. 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K BOT M E M B E R :  

 

Charter One Bank 

Dona King 

2147 East Avenue 

Akron, Ohio  44314-2233 

330-907-6129 

South Akron Board of Trade Final Four Reverse Raffle 
 

Monday, April 6th will be the South Akron Board of Trade's annual 

"Final Four Reverse Raffle" fundraiser, at Guys Party Center, 500 

East Waterloo Road. 

 

All proceeds will benefit area charities and organizations. Tickets 

for dinner and a chance to win the $1000 grand prize are $50,        

or you can attend the dinner for only $25.  There will be additional 

side board raffles and more!  Doors open at 6:30 PM, so come      

on down, watch the games on a big screen TV, win lots of money, 

network with your fellow board members, and support our 

neighboring board of trade!  Please visit their web site for details   

at www.southakronboard.org, or you can call Bill Barber at          

330-414-3730 or via email at bill.barber@myofficeproducts.com. 
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Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

Thursday April 2nd 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

Kenmore High School 

Cardinal Room 

2140 13th Street 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

South Akron Board 

Final Four Reverse Raffle 

Monday April 6th 

Guy’s Party Centre 

500 East Waterloo Road 

See Page 1 Article for Details 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday April 16th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

Summit Lake Clean-Up 

Saturday April 25th 

8:00 am to 12:00 noon 

Starts at Margaret Park 

Elementary School Field 

1413 Manchester Road 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

Hot lunch provided at noon 

after completion 

Our guest speaker at the April General Lunch Meeting will be Marco 

Sommerville, Akron City Director of Planning & Urban Development, 

who will speak about plans for the Akron & Ward 9 areas.  Please plan 

to attend this informative meeting & enjoy a great hot lunch at the 

Kenmore High School Culinary Classroom - 2140 13th Street. 

Park in the student lot, and enter the North door by the Tennis Courts. 

Dates Set for the Summit Lake Clean-Up Project 
 

The Summit Lake Clean-Up Project has been scheduled for two 

weekends in April.  The East side of Summit Lake is on Saturday 

April 18th, and the North & West side are scheduled for Saturday 

April 25th.  Lunch and most clean-up equipment will be provided, 

and if enough volunteers show up other areas of the Kenmore/Ward 

9 area may also be cleaned. 
 

For more information or to volunteer to help, please contact     

Nolan James at 330-485-9399 or njamesjr@gmail.com. 

Akron Beacon Journal’s “Best of …” Awards 
 

The Akron Beacon Journal released their “Best of …” awards   

last month, and many Kenmore Board of Trade members     

made these lists.  Printed below are those KBOT members.    

Congratulations to all!  And a special congratulations to KBOT 

member Lanning’s Restaurant who received six nominations!!!!!! 
 

Automotive Salesperson - Richard Borodkin at VanDevere (3rd Place) 

Bartender - Dusty at Lanning’s Restaurant (Honorable Mention) 

Best Place for a First Date - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 

Bookstore - Kenmore Komics & Games (Honorable Mention) 

Bakery/Cakes - Reeves Cake Top Shop (1st place) 

Fine Dining - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 

Martini Bar - The Old 97 Café (Honorable Mention) 
Musical Instruments - The Guitar Department (Honorable Mention) 

Romantic Dining - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 

Steak - Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 

Tanning - Tansations Tanning (Honorable Mention) 
Travel Agency - Robert Prentice Travel Bureau (Honorable Mention) 

Waiter/Waitress - Jerry at Lanning’s Restaurant (1st place) 
 

Addresses and phone numbers to these fine Kenmore Board     

of Trade members can be found on-line in your Kenmore Board 

of Trade Business Directory at www.kenmoreboardoftrade.org   

or the Akron Boards of Trade Council Business Directory on-line 

at www.akronbotc.com. 


